
 
 

 
 
October 20, 2021 
 
 
Michael Price 
Project Advisor – Generation & Transmission 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Mr. Price: 
 
Re: Canadian Niagara Power Inc. (“CNPI”) 

2022 Transmission Revenue Requirement 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0176 
 

 
As requested in the OEB’s October 20, 2021 letter, CNPI confirms it will not be submitting a 
2022 transmission revenue requirement application or seeking any adjustments to the approved 
revenue requirement of $4,647,201 for 2022. 
 
Please direct any questions or correspondence in this matter to the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Trevor Wilde, P.Eng., MBA 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Phone: 289.808.2236 
RegulatoryAffairs@FortisOntario.com 
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